
~O’Jon Enterprises LLC Pulls Out of Maricopa Apartment Project~ 
 
June 10, 2021, Maricopa, AZ Kent & Chrystal O’Jon have chosen to pull out of 
building the O’Jon Terrace Apartment project but will still own a portion of the land. The 
small project was to be located at Honeycutt and Porter Road. Unfortunately, the covid-
19 pandemic drove lumber and supplies prices up a few more million than they were 
willing to pay. 
 
The O’Jon’s had hoped to set units aside for Veterans in transition but will continue in 
their efforts to provide FREE Therapy for Veterans with PTSD and FREE Suicide 
Prevention Therapy to Maricopa residents. 
 
Although discouraged, they will continue to look for development projects in Maricopa 
and surrounding areas that best fit their objectives. 
 
The O’Jon’s have received many apartment rental requests and are referring them to 
Oasis and Horizon at The Wells - website www.englewoodgroup.com 520-635-4250 
(rentals behind Maricopa’s Walmart). 
 
For assistance with moving furniture to apartments, they are referring everyone to 
Movin Maricopa P.L.L.C 520-705-7209, 520-705-1858, or movinmaricopa@yahoo.com. 
 

PR Contact: Chrystal Allen-O’Jon – chrysallenojon@aol.com – 
www.ojonenterprises.com. 

 

http://www.englewoodgroup.com/?fbclid=IwAR3q9SDwPmIVLaBYVX_woS3ySmM42qWvY6szNvNuuAKMn0Beis2cU8QPDpg
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ojonenterprises.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3Rp5L4ApQdJmWY50jbg89f6I2qG7Vx8gLoRrKY_nxkmmKpPX_MybBPoog&h=AT2O5wk2D3pzNcoz7vk2aIqyDVVdZ3QOWn1OOgqe2faNWjRzoJx0faFlemb8_3En6yCIb8VmWj7864lG3jFWP26FCx6fdbKZGkrJXhixtZt-9GbnQADJWCUbYTx9-y3QGSGq&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT09k8H8tHFBztdNFHailq3oz5XKdeUrPld6WmkGEmJTRFMMd1Biq82XRjsA13OSZSGvhl7QzvKK7tmBjHUlpgZhq0YdKWKX0ucx3h6vcfA2JxK6WX3LFajK0pm4K9kBTcVyoavkUkAXZGLqaspHP9o6bg

